
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

April 1st Board Meeting  

The Board of Directors held a video meeting and 
discussed the impact of COVID19 on our plans 
and activities for the rest of this Optimist year.  
For April we will hold all our meetings via 
zoom.us.  Tom Neal will set up the link.  Our goal 
is to make them useful with information and a 
good speaker.  We will send you the list next 
week. 

Oratorical Contest Tomorrow! 

We are going to hold the contest tomorrow, 
Thursday, April 2 at 9:00 am.  It will be done by 
Zoom Conference call.  You are invited to listen 
only.  The topic is “Just iMagine a World 
without Boundaries”.  Our Chairperson is 
Nicole Blackmon. 

Join URL: https://zoom.us/j/718132065.  Please 
mute your microphone for the whole event.  If 
you need help getting connected, call Tom Neal 
at 248-568-6204. 

This contest is a great opportunity to witness 
how fantastic our young people address the 
topic. 

 

Q: How do you make an orange giggle? 

A: Tickle its naval. 

 

 

Club meeting next Wednesday 

We will hold our club’s election of officers 

during our club zoom meeting next 

Wednesday, April 8 at 8:00 am to 

8:30 am.  More information on that 

meeting will be sent out next Monday. 
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